Revised 05/31/2024

Oregon State Federation of Garden Clubs, Inc

BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE 2023-2025

Making a minimum $10 contribution to the Claire Hanley Scholarship Fund is an appropriate way to pay tribute and
honor the memory of a Garden Club Member or other friends or family who have passed away. Your gift, on their behalf,
helps provide scholarships for students majoring in Horticulture at Oregon State University.

1.Send a copy of this form with a check made payable to OSFGC, Inc. and mail to the OSFGC Treasurer:

Karen Brown
5211 Salmon River Hwy---Otis, OR 97368-9780
541.994.2953---wkbrown@embargmail.com

2.Send this form to the Book OF REMEMBRANCE Chair:

Margaret Taylor
812 Adams Loop---Hood River, OR 97031-9743
541.490.9089---margaret.taylor4343@gmail.com

| would like to contribute to the Claire Hanley Scholarship Fund on behalf of (in memory of):

Special notes you would like to include:

Please send memorial card to:

Name:

Address: City & State: Zip (+4):
From

Name:

Phone: Email:

Club: District:

Check #: In the amount of: $

ALL NAMES REPORTED TO THE BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE CHAIR WILL BE ACKNOWLEDGED DURING THE MEMORIAL SERVICE AT THE STATE
CONVENTION. THE NAME OF THE PERSON FOR WHOM A MEMORIAL IS MADE WILL BE ENTERED IN THE BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE WHEN THE
AMOUNT OF THE CONTRIBUTION IS $10 OR MORE.
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